
Principal’s Blog 

Dates to Remember: 

 

26-28 June Sixth Form Induction Days 

26 June Year 12 Parent info evening-
UCAS 

28 June Summer Concert 

29 June Year 8 HPV dose 1 

30 June Year 11 Prom 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you all had a lovely half term break. 

It is incredible to think we are almost at the end of the exam    
season – Where does the year go? 

Our students have demonstrated excellent behaviour and conduct 
through the exam process and will deserve a well-earned rest. 

Year 10 students are due to have a busy few weeks with PPEs and 
Work Experience.  

Exciting plans are underway for our end of term Enrichment 
Week. Students from all year groups will have the opportunity to 
take part in a range of events including trips, sports, team building 
and culture activities to name but a few.                              

More details to follow from Mr Woolridge!! 

Lots of work has been going into our transition experiences for 
Year 6 students who will be joining us next year. 

Visits to our primary feeder schools are well underway with Miss 
Vickers and Mrs Young having the opportunity to meet with many 
of our new students. 

The SEND Team hosted a coffee morning last week for parents 
and carers who have children on the SEND register who will be 
joining us next year. 

It was wonderful to have the opportunity to answer questions and 
learn more about the young people who will become part of the 
Guilsborough community. 

I hope you have all had the chance the enjoy the glorious          
sunshine.  Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Phipp, Vice Principal 

Friday 16 JUNE 2023 

REPORTS 

Assemblies - Term 6 
 

19 June Refugee Week 

 

26 June  International Women in Engineering  
 

 

Reports / Assessments / Exams 
 

19 June Year 10 Assessment 

 Year 12 Assessment 

 Year 8 Assessment 

Educational Visits  
 

Wednesday 21 June 

UCAS Trip to University of Bedfordshire—Yr11  

Friday 23 June - Sunday 25 June 

Duke of Edinburgh Silver (Yr 10)  

Tuesday 27 June 

Art Trip to Oxford (Yr10) 

Wednesday 28 June 

Warhammer World Trip -  

Warhammer Club 

parent/carers  

Ithinkyoushouldknow@guilsborough.northants.sch.uk   

This email address has been established to encourage students to 
report incidents and issues they may feel uncomfortable raising 
face-to-face. The emails are only accessed by Mr Woolridge who 
then liaises with key staff to take appropriate action to address the 
concerns raised. 

I Think You Should Know 

The POD is 

NOW open  

to all  

students. 

This term we are completing a  
Parent /Guardian survey on the 
meal provision we provide and value 
your feedback.  

Could you please complete the survey (link below) 
which will close on 21 July. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/M67CD59 

Lunch time  
will return to its 

normal time, after 
period 4, from  

Monday 3rd July. 

mailto:Ithinkyoushouldknow@guilsborough.northants.sch.uk
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/M67CD59


Upcoming webinar for parents:  
How to Help Get (and Keep!)  

Your Child Motivated 

 

We’re excited to announce that Elevate Education will be hosting a free 

webinar for our parents on Tuesday 20th June. 

Elevate Education works with our students, delivering high impact  

workshops on study skills, motivation, wellbeing, and exam preparation.  

By tuning into their webinar series you will learn how you can help better 

support your children at home through reinforcing the skills they learn at 

school:    

 

Tuesday 20th June @ 6:00pm (GMT)  

 

How to Help Get (and Keep!) Your Child Motivated 

 
Click here to register for free 

Here’s what Elevate will be covering on the night:  

✅ What impact does praise and reassurance have on your child’s motivation?  

✅ What are the best type of goals to be 

setting with your child?   

✅ How can you help your child create 

meaningful and lasting motivation?  

We hope to see you there! 

Safeguarding 

 

Please click HERE for further information. 

Please follow the LINKS below to find out more about... 

• Year 9 and 10; 'Virtual routes into STEM' this summer; find out all 
about college, university, apprenticeships and careers in STEM. 

• The Diana Award Mentoring Programme; ONLINE WORK  
EXPERIENCE from Monday 10 July to Friday 14 July 2023.    

• Colworth Careers & Community Fair 20 June 2023, Bedford 

• Prospects 'What Next?' Summer Show July 2023, Kettering 

 

Miss Philippa Hunt 

Director of Careers  

hunt@guilsborough.northants.sch.uk  

https://go.elevateeducation.com/e/891981/uk-schoolwebinar/p5db7/429629922?h=Oq7CEQ1bHxyhvw5m5TUlEDFt0DWHR6qKDLxW5akqkIk
https://www.guilsborough.northants.sch.uk/_site/data/files/users/9/files/5C9761E59E981B554C8E3C0C94376B7D.pdf
https://www.guilsborough.northants.sch.uk/_site/data/files/users/9/82059AD11F058B2D1C0063FA9C8B300B.pdf
https://www.guilsborough.northants.sch.uk/_site/data/files/users/9/82059AD11F058B2D1C0063FA9C8B300B.pdf
https://www.guilsborough.northants.sch.uk/_site/data/files/users/9/DF9B48CBA01B7608C3415860D6D27ACE.pdf
https://www.guilsborough.northants.sch.uk/_site/data/files/users/9/DF9B48CBA01B7608C3415860D6D27ACE.pdf
https://www.guilsborough.northants.sch.uk/_site/data/files/users/9/F00DDFBF756605C78EEC271C9F6B21E1.pdf
https://www.guilsborough.northants.sch.uk/_site/data/files/users/9/655C1B04EFDFE7D56A726E18367D5C8E.pdf


Curriculum News 

 

Miss Page 

Art & Design Technician 

The Tuesday 
lunchtime art 
club have 
been given 
the exciting 
opportunity 
to exhibit at an art gallery.  

The curator of the gallery has done a brilliant 
job of displaying the students work. It’s a    
gallery well worth visiting as they also exhibit 
work by local artists. The exhibition is on till 
September, so plenty of time to visit.  

Rothwell Heritage Centre, 14 - 16 Bridge 
Street, Rothwell NN14 6JW 

///cavalier.trample.cute 

01536 711550 

Opening times  

Saturdays 10.00 - 12.30 
Mondays 10.00 - 15.00 
Thursdays 10.00 - 15.00 



Curriculum News 



Congratulations to all the students that recently represented 
South Northants at the County Athletics event at Corby.  

Some of these students have also qualified for the next event /
round to represent Northants at the Mason Trophy Competition 
in Stoke, good luck! 

Nate Tilt – 2nd   Ben Westmoreland-Alexander - 2nd 

Peyton Almond – 3rd Will Speed-Andrews - 1st  

Ernest Kisel – 2nd   Bella Banks—1st (new English School record) 

Jack Gospel – 2nd   

Arthur Tilt – 3rd  

 

Congratulations to all students that recently represented the 
academy at the District Athletics event in Daventry. 

The following students have qualified for the South Northants 
team by coming in the top three in their event. 

Maisy Lauder 

Maisy Wood 

Ellie Corless 

Sophia Muelle 

Ashton Winterburn 

Joseph Clarke 

Jensen Mccauley  

 

Mr K Woolridge, Assistant Principal, Head of Year 7, Assistant Head of Physical Educa-

Congratulations to the following Guilsborough Academy                 
students who represent West Haddon JFC on reaching the 
Northants Plate Final.  

Joshua Eyton-Jones, Nicky Pratt, James Andrew, Frankie Sage, 
Sam Cutler, Jamie Reynolds, Thomas Garrett, Jack Gospel, 
Daniel Fox, Arthur Tilt, Harry Railton, Alfie Edmondson,    
Theo Lewis, Ernest Forrester, Rufus Droy, Elliot Garrett. 

Always nice to celebrate your sporting achievements outside 
of the Academy as well so please do let us know so we can 
celebrate success within the Guilsborough community. 
 

Miss S Boyer 
Head of Physical Education 



 

Teacher nominations for PE Bravo Board 

A big well done to all the  
students who made it onto 
the PE Bravo Board this term. 

Look out for the updated board  

outside of E block. 
 

Here is how you could feature next 

term… 
 

The criteria for nominations could in 

includes any one of the following: 

 

• Being a good role model in PE 

• Making excellent progress towards 

targets in PE 

• Working with continued effort and 

enthusiasm in lessons. 

• Demonstrating and up holding 

school values. 

 

Nominated pupils can choose either an email, phone call or postcard home 

to let parents and guardians know how well they have been doing in  

lessons. 

 
Miss Boyer 

Leo Dedman 

Autumn Baker 

Emily Britton 

Mr Cope  

Max Robinson 

Harvey Fairholm 

Cody Moratelli 

Mr Jefferies 

Archie Thompson 

Charlie Hudson 

Isaac Vearling’ 

Mr Sutherland 

Tyler Saunders 

Sam Eldred 

Maisie Wood 

Mr Woolridge 

Aggie Dunkley 

Sid Boutle 

Romeo Rascanu 

Mrs Dean 

Alfie Herschall 

Nate Tilt 

Lily Copland 

Mr Flannagan 

Sam Eldred 

Billy Ives 

Megan Inman 

 



 

At the end of Term 5 students in Years 7-10 competed in our termly interhouse 
competition. This term’s focus was Outdoor and Adventure Education. Students 
representing Everdon, Rockingham, Salcey and Whittlebury competed in team          
challenges such as ‘the floor is lava’, ‘herding blind as sheep’ and ‘capture the flag’. 
The students demonstrated leadership skills such communication and problem 
solving. 

Mr Jeffries 

The current standings are as follows; 

1st Everdon  -       4325 

2nd Whittlebury - 3975 

3rd Salcey  - 3725 

4th Rockingham - 3650 

Also happening in PE next week is National School Sports Week 2023 

Year 7 rounders team 

Guilsborough suffered their first league defeat in 
the rounders league against a strong Sponne 
team.  

It was a close match with Guilsborough losing 
17.5 rounders to 20 rounders. 

Miss S Boyer 

Head of Physical Education 


